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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
29 July 2024 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 310(T)-2024 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip  
 
Black Rock 
Half Moon Bay - Filming and helicopter event 
 
Date: Monday 05 August 2024 between 1230hrs and 1800hrs. 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of the ‘Eve of Destruction’ Filming occurring between the 

times nominated above. 
 

Filming will occur from land, with a helicopter flying offshore between Black Rock 
and Half Moon Bay (100m out, minimum 25 metres from water level). 
 
A set aside area has been established and will be defined by two marker buoys and 
patrolled by event marshals at the following approximate locations: 
    

• 37°58.1717’S, 145°0.505’E 

• 37°58.26’S, 145°0.5367’E  
 

The set aside prohibits all persons entering the area between times and dates as 
outlined. The full declaration including event information is available on Parks 
Victoria’s website. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the filming area 
and observe signage and directions from filming officials. 
 

Relevant Law                  The set aside has been established under the Port Management (local Ports)      
 regulations 2015, Regulation 11(1). 
 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS143, AUS155, AU438145 
 
Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling. No further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact the event organiser on 0419327313. 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
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If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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